
House of Representatives Legislative Page Program 

 

The House of Representatives Page Program is a supervised educational program for Kentucky 

students. There are three types of pages: 

 

Full-Time Pages – High school students from Franklin County are eligible to serve as Full-

Time Pages during the entire legislative session for members of the House of Representatives. 

Full-Time Pages are required to work each day from the time the House convenes until it 

adjourns. (The legislative day can be short or very long.) 

 

Visiting Pages – Students who are 12-18 from across the Commonwealth are eligible to serve as 

Visiting Pages for one day to assist the House Chamber with legislative duties. These Pages are 

not required to stay until the legislative day ends. 

 

Personal Pages – Students who are younger than 12 are eligible to attend a legislative day on the 

House floor as a Personal Page with limited duties. 

 

Daily Requirements 

Proper business attire is required of all Pages: no blue jeans, sweatshirts, halter/midriff tops, low-

cut tops/dresses, mini-skirts, or tight-fitting pants. Coat and tie are not required but are very 

acceptable. Pages should wear comfortable shoes (no high heels, please) because Pages do a lot 

of walking. Pages who arrive in inappropriate attire will not be allowed on the House floor. 

 

Visiting and Personal Pages should arrive for an orientation 1 ½ hours before the House is 

scheduled to convene. 

 

Generally, the House of Representatives convenes on the following schedule: 

Monday  4 p.m. 

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 2 p.m. 

Friday  9 a.m. 

 

The schedule may vary. Hours are announced 24 hours in advance. 

 

How To Apply 

All Pages must have a legislative sponsor. Students who wish to be any type of Page must 

contact their legislator to ask to be their Page; the legislator will need to know the requested Page 

date; the student’s name, age, address, contact phone number, school, and grade level; and the 

names of the student’s parents. 

 

Questions 

For more information about the House of Representatives Legislative Page Program, please 

contact your legislator or call the House Clerk at 502-564-3900. 


